
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents are invited to join  
Cllrs Kerry Brewer and Bruce Lines  

for  
Bartley Green Ward Forum  

Meeting 
At  

Holloway Hall 
Ley Hill 
B31 1TT 

Thursday 13 October 2022 
7.00pm – 8.30pm  

 

 

Agenda items to include:- 
An update on Senneleys Park  

and  
Woodgate Valley Visitors Centre 

 
Come along and have your say on matters in the  

Ward  
 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team; 
Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
 

Stay Safe, Stay Well 
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